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 22 January 2012 
Dear, Sir and Brother 
 

Summons to Meeting No. 650 – Thursday 9 th February 2012, 7.00pm 
The Worshipful Master has directed me to convey his fraternal greetings and summon you to attend a meeting of 
the lodge to be held in the Collingwood Masonic Centre, Gipps Street, Abbotsford, at 7.00pm, Thursday 9th 
February 2012. 

Yours fraternally, 

VWBro Norm Pritchard, PGIWkgs, Secretary 
PO Box 296, St Kilda, 3182 
Mobile: 0410 920 065 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  
AGENDA – Meeting will commence at 7.30pm 
To confirm the minutes of the preceding regular meeting. 
To receive Grand Lodge and private correspondence. 
To pass accounts for payment. 
To move and adopt the 2010-2011 accounts as circulated. 

To ballot for candidature for initiation 
Timothy, Proposed by WBro Andy, seconded by VWBro Norm, – by dispensation AND 
Matthew.  Proposed by Bro Charles, seconded by Bro Frank. 

To receive visitors. 

To open the Lodge in the second degree and ask Bro Drew the usual questions. 

To open the Lodge in the third degree and raise Bro Drew to the sublime degree of a Master Mason. 

To close the Lodge in the third and second degrees. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the first time.  Grand Lodge Quarterly Communications to be held at 7.30pm on 
Wednesday 21st March, 2012, at 300 Albert Street, East Melbourne. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the second time. 

To read an application for candidature for Troy. Proposed by WBro Andrew, WM, seconded by VWBro Norm, – 
both by dispensation. 

To conduct any further business the WM may direct. 

The Worshipful Master to rise for the third time and close the Lodge 
 ____________________________________________________________________________________________  

Rehearsal at Gipps Street –  

Tuesday 31 st January at 6.30 

and 

7th February at 7.00pm 

The first rehearsal has been scheduled specifically  for our wardens and deacons, but all master masons  
are welcome. 

ALL brethren who have been elected or appointed to office are requested to attend.  All other brethren  are 
most welcome to attend.  Supper will be provided.  Apologies to DC, WBro Andy McKay on 0411 112 418. 

 


